First Communion Banner Information

Hello parents,

We are happy to bring back one of our “new traditions” for First Communion this year, which is the
First Communion banner. As each family will be assigned a pew for their child’s Communion Mass,
we will use the banners to mark your pew so that family and friends will know where your pew is.
Each family will make a banner from a kit provided by the Religious Education Office. This is a simple
project that parents and children can work on together as a way to prepare for this special celebration.

Please note the following important points:

Last Name Only: Please put your child’s last name on the banner (not the first).
The kits have everything you need to make the banner, but your child is welcomed to add his or
her own creative touch! Please note:

o No glitter please!

o All images must be faith-based/Communion-related
Banners are due by April 8th or gth, 2024.
Please be sure to take your child’s banner with you after his or her First Communion Mass is
over.
Families with twins/siblings making First Communion: We assign one pew per family (not per
child), but you can make a banner for each child and we can hang the banners on both sides of
your pew.

Thank you! @


https://www.orientaltrading.com/first-communion-banner-craft-kit-makes-12-a2-13755675.fltr

